lacobucci, Rebecca S.

From:

Patricia Hernandez <pat@uapd.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, October 18, 2022 3:34 PM

To:

Georgia Cochran; Iacobucci, Rebecca S.

Subject:

UAPD Side Letters With Expiration Dates & Information Request

Georgia,

Per our conversation today, UAPD respectfully requests to extend the Side Letters in the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) that are set to sunset on October 21, 2022. The Union has identified two (2) expiring Side Letters:

- 1. Partnership Healthplan of California (PHC) Please add "Dentists" to the side and extend the date of expiration. The Dentists were left off of this side letter in error given that PHC has approached the Dental Department regarding this very program. Given that Denti-cal now exists, there is a state "match" for the Dentists, as well.
- 2. Student Loan Repayment Program (SLRP) The Union requests to extend the expiration date while we continue to negotiate in good faith.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Patricia D. Hernandez, J.D.
Senior Representative
Union of American Physicians & Dentists
520 Capitol Mall, Suite 220
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 442-6977 office
(310) 749-7800 cell

[EXTERNAL Email Notice!] External communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not click or open suspicious links or attachments.